
Al-Sheikh:  Bennett’s
statements  are  a  new
challenge  to  the  Biden
administration
The Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs and Fatah
Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AL-Sheikh, wrote
via Twitter on Wednesday: “Bennett’s statements about the US
consulate  in  East  Jerusalem  are  a  new  challenge  from  the
Israeli  government  to  the  Biden  administration,  which  has
already  announced  repeatedly  its  decision  to  open  the  US
Consulate in East Jerusalem!!!.”
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